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IEEE STUDENT BRANCH  
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It is to apprise you all that in spite of being a very young Students Branch of IEEE (Constituted only in 

year 2013), the Indian Institute of Information Technology, Allahabad contested for the awards in two 

categories in Uttar Pradesh Section, R10 for the year 2014.  

 

By virtue of various technical activities the IIITA-SB has shown the remarkable vibrancy and visibility 

among FOURTY SIX Students Branches and many chapters in Uttar Pradesh Section (Geographically 

covering the UP, Uttrakhand, and Nepal) which is having three IIT’s (IIT Kanpur, IIT-BHU Varanasi, IIT 

Roorkee), one NIT (MNNIT Allahabad) and other reputed universities and institutes like AMU Aligarh, 

HBTI Kanpur, KNIT Sultanpur, IET Lucknow, BIET Jhansi, MMMU Gorakhpur and many more.   

 

I take this opportunity to inform you all that this year the award and recognition committee of IEEE UP 

Section has given a preference to our newly born IEEE Student branch over the above-mentioned IIIT’s, 

NIT, and others having, very matured Students Branches. 

 

The IEEE UP Section’s executive committee endorsed the decision made by award and recognition 

committee and announced for the “Award of the Best Students Branch” to IIIT Allahabad for the year 

2014 in its annual general body meeting (AGM) held on 14th Feb 2015 at IIT Kanpur. The award was 

received by Avinash Kumar Singh(Chairperson, IEEE-SB-IIITA). 

 

This is really a great achievement for all the members and office-bearers of the IEEE-SB-IIITA, which is 

only two years old. The IIIT Allahabad has proven its vibrancy, visibility among the peer group, and solid 

presence through this triumph. This is really a value addition to our Institute. 

 

On behalf of the entire IEEE-SB-IIITA, I congratulate all the members and office bearers for putting the 

continuous and best efforts for getting the great recognition. We hope to achieve more in the future 

with the help and active participation of all the students. 

With best wishes, 

 

Satish K Singh 

Faculty Coordinator, IEEE-SB-IIITA 

 


